
First Baptist 

Church of  

Pittsburgh   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

159 N. Bellefield Ave, 

Pittsburgh, PA 15213 

www.fbcpgh.org  

 

PASTOR’S THOUGHTS 

October...Unity, Encouragement and Finding Jesus! 

 

 

 

 

      Love in Christ, 

                                                                 Pastor Chuck Fox 

                                                                    

October is a month for all us to consider the unity of the Body of 
Christ throughout the world. On Saturday, October 6th, we will have 
our fall church retreat. At this retreat, we will focus on building unity 
within our fellowship, offering encouragement to one another and de-
veloping a shared vision. When we celebrate Worldwide Communion 
on Sunday, October 7, we will be thinking of the millions of people 
around the globe who are fellow ñJesus followersò and who will also 

Around the globe, the diversity in the body of Christ is incredible. 
There are people worshipping Christ on every continent coming 
from hundreds of ethnic and language groups. What God is doing in 
Pittsburgh and around the world is amazing!  Do we have eyes to 
see and ears to hear about the mystery of the Kingdom of God? 

We are unified through our faith in Christ. The apostle Paul tells us 
to be eager to maintain the unity of the Spirit in the bonds of peace 
(Eph. 4:3).  In one Spirit we were all baptized into one body--Jews 
or Greeks, slaves or free, all were made to drink of one Spirit (I Cor. 
12:13), one Lord, one Faith, one Baptismò (Eph. 4:5). 

These verses show that the underlying unity comes from what God 
has done in Jesus Christ for us. Jesus is the source of our unity. It 
all comes from him. 

The key to unity in the church is a definite commitment to loving one 
another  and doing good to one another, whether we like it or 
not.  The Apostle Paul urged believers toward unity when he said, 
"Complete my joy by being of the same mind; have the same love, 
being in full accord and one mind." Philippians 2:2. 

At First Baptist Church of Pittsburgh you will find unity in diversity 
and a bond of love among the saints. 

FBC Connections  
October 2018  



FBC Deacon Board 

¶ Petroula Zoll, Chair 

¶ Casey Gnage 

¶ Steven Hernandez 

¶ Mary Ellen Johnson 

¶ Sean King 

¶ Barbara Russell 

¶ Robert Smith 

 

 

FBC Family 
Fall Retreat 

 
Saturday, Oct. 6 
10 a.m. to 2 p.m. 
¶ Fellowship 
¶ Team building 
¶ Encouragement 
 

(lunch is provided) 

  

 

 

Diaconate Notes:  ñBy Fellowshipò 

At FBC, we are encouraged to GET and STAY connected 

with our church family, to find our niche as we share our spir-

itual gifts, and to follow Godôs lead as He transforms our 

faith.   

(Note: The following is modeled loosely after Richard Fos-

terôs ñCelebration of Discipline.ò)  

How Can We Do That? 

WORSHIP: This is the largest way we ñget togetherò as a 

family of believers. At our 11 am. blended service, we 

connect with God and each other, growing in our desire to 

hear and heed His voice.  As our fellowship with Him 

deepens, so does our fellowship with each other.  

PRAYER/FASTING: Through our weekly prayer list and 

monthly prayer/fast meetings, we ask God to change our 

circumstances, our hearts, our wills. We connect in shar-

ing joys and bearing burdens. Prayer is our collective 

heartbeat, our lifeline to God and to each other. 

BIBLE STUDY: Weekly Sunday School and Wednesday 

Bible Study classes are ways to connect to, concentrate 

on, comprehend, and reflect on Godôs Word for daily liv-

ing. Join us for our 10 am. Sunday School (children and 

adults classes are available), and/or 7 pm. Bible studies 

(Romans, Johnôs Epistles). 

FELLOWSHIP GROUPS: Our Young Adults, Marys and 

Marthas Womenôs Fellowship and Menôs Fellowshipðall 

are ways to connect to each other and stay encouraged 

and accountable in the faith. These groups meet for pray-

er, study, and fellowship once a month. 

MISSIONS & SERVICE: Through supporting international 

missionaries and special offerings, collecting items such 

as coats or Christmas toys for the needy, and participat-

ing in mission trips, we connect globally to the needs of 

others as the hands and feet of Christ. 

 

Lord, help us to grow closer to You and others. May we 

remain ever prayerful, knowing that to pray is to change 

and it is the central avenue You use to transform us. 

Connect us to Your voice. May we draw nourishment 

from You so we may then nourish others. Amen. 

  

 



  

  

FBC Trustees 

¶ Prof Van Beck Hall, Presi-
dent 

¶ Joe Cosetti 

¶ Casey  Gnage 

¶ Steven Hernandez 

¶ Vincent Johnson 

¶ DJ Quirin 

¶ Angeline Wong 

¶ Chad Zoll                                         

 

¶ Don Fedor (Facility Engi-
neer) 

  
 
 
 
LETôS GET CONNECTED! 
 

1. Worship: 11 am. on Sun-
days 
 
2.Study: Sunday School (10 
am.); Bible Studies (7 pm. on 
Wednesdays) 
 
3. Prayer: 7 pm by phone on 
first Tuesdays 
 
4. Fellowship: Marys and 
Marthas (3

rd
 Saturdays, 10 

am); Menôs (last Friday, 7 
pm); Young Adults (3

rd
 Sun-

day, 6 pm.) 
 
5. Community: International 
Dinner (once a monthðstay 
tuned!) 
 
6.Missions and Service: Up-
coming-- EECM Coat Drive 

Trustee Board Report 
BIG RAIN: Some water entered the church after the downpour 

during the weekend of Sept. 7
th
   Some water leaked through the 

south transept stairs and some entered parts of the basement.  The 

cause of this leakage is being investigated. 

BELLEFIELD WALL: Check out our front steps on Bellefield, 

which we had replaced last year, and then notice the repair work on 

the wall between our steps and the Information Science Building. 

WEST ENTRANCE: The buzzer for admission is in the process 

of being replaced. 

CONTRIBUTION: The congregation has received over $420,000 

from a Trust fund established for the estate of Charlotte Grace 

Pischke. Ms. Pischke joined our church after being a member of 

Wilkinsburg Baptist Church for many years. A brief biography will be 

published in our November Newsletter. 

FORMER FOUNTAIN ROOM:  We are still requesting advise-

ment on how to use the space in the basement next to the Assem-

bly Hall.  Please contact Van, Chad or Casey with your sugges-

tions. 

Christian Education and Outreach 

Glimpses of our Sunday School ñkick-offò and end of sum-
mer church picnic!  



 

 

 

 
 

The First International Dinner was a Success! 

A good time was had by all as we shared in an ñItalianò spaghetti dinner and 
welcomed students and international friends to have some delicious food and 
fabulous music!  The Pantherhythms and Billy D. Scott performed some musi-
cal selections, to our great delight!  This was the first of our monthly interna-
tional dinners. The next one is planned for Tuesday night, October 9th, at 
6:30.  Itôs Korean Night with Suk Hernandez as chief chef, so donôt miss out! 

  

 

 

 

 

Bible Studies—Wednesdays 7pm 

I love reading church signs that try to make a point in a short sen-
tence.  One of my favorites is this one: ñSeven Days without reading 
Godôs Word, makes one WEAK!ò  So why do we place such im-
portance in Bible Study in small groups.  Here are some reasons: 
1.  In a small group, questions can be answered!  (1 Peter 3:15) 
2.  By reading Godôs Word, we get to know the voice of God.  (John 10:1-10) 
3.  Small Groups in Bible Study is a source of encouragement as we share in 
each otherôs lives. (Hebrews 10:23-25). 
4.  Importance of pray for each other.  (Ephesians 6:19-20; Romans 1:9-10; 
James 5:13-16 just to name a few). 
  
I encourage you to take the plunge in to small group Bible Study.  We have 
two Bible studies running simultaneously, one on the letters of 1

st
, 2
nd
, and 3

rd
 

John and another study on Paulôs letter to the Romans.  
  
        Chad Zoll 



Mission Moments 

World Mission Offering--We have 4 special mission offerings every year.  The World 

Mission Offering will be taken up in the month of October.  The donations given go to 

help support the missionaries who work with International Ministries of the American 

Baptist Churches (IM), as well as to all the support services that help keep them on the 

mission field.  As a church, among our other mission designations, we support IM Glob-

al Servants Brian and Lynette Smith (Haiti), Aaron and Valerie Osterbrock (Malaysia), 

Peter and Sarah McCurdy (Costa Rica), Kim Brown (Thailand), Ketley and 

Vital Pierre (Dominican Republic), and Ruth Fox (Regional Consultant for Ed-

ucation).  When they do not have 100% of their support raised, the World 

Mission Offering helps to make up the difference.  Letôs open our hearts and 

give generously!  This yearôs theme is to ñBe the salt.ò  Please help these 

missionaries ñbe the saltò by ñbeing the saltò to them!  

 

Mission Trip to Haiti 

The FBC of Pittsburgh is planning a trip to Haiti for March 9-17, 

2019.  It will be both a ñdiscoveryò trip as we learn about Haiti 

and a work trip as we join in a mission project there.  Mark your 

calendar now if you want to participate in this life-changing ex-

perience! 

 

Begin Collecting Coats for the EECM October Coat Drive! 

As the weather turns colder, everyone starts to bring out their 

warm clothing.  Some people donôt have that option.  Our church 

tries to help each year by donating CLEAN & GENTLY-USED 

coats to the East End Cooperative Ministry (EECM) Coat Drive.  If 

you will bring your coats to the church no later than Sunday, Octo-

ber 21, we will make sure they are taken to  EECM for distribution 

on October 26 and October 27, 2018.  (No leather, suede, fur, or 

alterations will be accepted.)   

 



  

Music Notes 

We were blessed with special music throughout the sum-
mer, including solos by Dewi Wong and Suk Hernandez, 
and music by the Marys and Marthas.  Members of the 
Pitt Glee Club also graced us with music at the end of 
the summer.  We hope to add some special ensemble 
music throughout the year. 

Our choir is now back for the season. They started the 
Sunday after Labor Day and will be with us through the 
end of April. If you can, take a moment to introduce your-
selves during meet and greet in the service. 

 
Pitt Choral Ensemble Concert 
 
On Sunday afternoon, October 7th, 4:00pm, FBC will host the Pitt Choral Showcase which 
features musical selections from all of the Pitt choral organizations. The event is free and 
open to the public. Please plan to attend and invite your friends!  

 
Young Adults Group 
  
The next meeting of the Young Adults Group will be on Sunday, October 21, 2018.  Weôll 
also be hosting the Coffee Fellowship that same day.  In November, weôll fill some shoe 
boxes for Operation Christmas Child.  Whether or not youôre in the Young Adults Group, 
you are invited to collect any spare shoe boxes or similar containers with lids and/or small, 
new items that we can put into them if you come across such to help our effort.  You can 
pass items along to Angeline for safekeeping ahead of the activity if you prefer. 
 
If youôd like to bless the Young Adults Group with a meal for any of its meetings, please 
contact Angeline. 
 

Marys and Marthas  

The September meeting on September 15 was an outreach to the 
Baptist Home.  The First Baptist Church has had a relationship with 
the Baptist Home for many years, and some 
of our members have made this their home!  
It was good to visit with our friends, Albert 
Johnson and Dewi Wongôs mother. 

The October meeting will be held on Satur-
day, October 20, from 10-noon. The location is yet to be deter-
mined, but plan to meet at the church by 9:45 to car pool to the 
meeting.  For more information, please contact Margot Quirin. 

The Marys and the Marthas are collecting canceled postage stamps to be sent to a group in 
Florida who uses the income from them to produce Spanish-language Sunday School mate-
rials.  A box will be placed on the table across from the office into which the stamps should 
be placed.  Please keep this in mind during the upcoming holidays when you will probably 
receive more snail mail than usual.  

  

 



 

Men’s Fellowship 
Proverbs 27:17 (NASB):   ñIron sharpens iron, So one man sharpens another.ò 
 
Last month we explored the Beatitudes and the Parable of the Prodigal Son.  We especially ex-
plored the idea of hungering for Righteousness versus hungering for other things of this world.  As 
the verse above mention infers, it is important to meet and discuss Godôs Word and determine how 
it can encourage us on our faith journey to follow God.  Pastor also challenged us to explore the 
possibilities of putting our physical skills to help others in our communities through organizations 
such as Habitat for Humanity or something similar.  
 
We come together to have fun as well.  Fall is upon us and we are looking at the possibilities of 
visiting Caleb Tennant on a Saturday and taking in a high school football game on another night.   
  
Our next regular meetings are on Fridays, September 28 at 7pm, and October 26

th
 at 7pm.   Keep 

up on events at Facebook or at the calendar at www.fbcpgh.org.   

  
Joint Worship Service – Sunday, October 21—11 a.m. 

The First Baptist Church of Pittsburgh holds its worship services on Sunday mornings at 11 a.m., 

but did you know that FBC is also the home of three other congregations?  They are the House of 

Prayer that meets on Sunday at 12 noon, h2o which meets on Sunday evenings at 5 p.m., and the 

Ethiopian Fellowship which also meets at 5 p.m.  We are hoping to get to know each other by hav-

ing a combined worship service on Sunday, October 21 at 11 a.m..  Please come out and make 

this a special time as we celebrate what God is doing through this church in a variety of ministries! 

 

   

 

 

Celebration of Pastor Chuck Fox’s 35 years in the ministry! 

Pastor Chuck began his ministry at the Frankford Baptist Church in Philadelphia, 
PA, in   September 1983, followed by a move to Wyoming Baptist Church in Cincin-
nati, OH, in 1991.  In 1999, he and his family responded to the call to northern Thai-
land with International Ministries, ABC/USA, to work with the Akha 
people.   

Eighteen years later, in the fall of 2017, he became the pastor of the First Baptist 
Church of Pittsburgh.  We congratulate him on his faithful service over the past 35 
years! 

                                                        ~~~ 

Congratulations to Musa Williams and LaShawn Rue on their marriage, 

September 22, 2018!  May God bless them now and in the days ahead! 

h2o 

House of 

Prayer 

Ethiopian            

Fellowship 

FBC 

http://www.fbcpgh.org/


PLEASE  
PLACE  
STAMP  
HERE 

First Baptist Church of Pittsburgh 
159 N. Bellefield Ave. 
Pittsburgh, PA  15213 
www.fbcpgh.org  
 
Phone:  412-621-0500 
E-mail:  office@fbcpgh.org  

October FBC Calendar Highlights 
For a detailed view of all calendar events, go to www.fbcpgh.org/calendar. 

¶ 28 September (Fri)      Menȭs Fellowship at 7 p.m. 

¶ 2 October (Tues)         Prayer  by phone at 7 p.m. 

¶ 3 October  (Wed)        Bible Study  (dinner at 6:15; Bible Study starts at 7:00 p.m.) 

¶ 4 October (Thurs)       International Dinner at 6:30 p.m. 

¶ 6 October (Sat)            Church Retreat from 10:00 a.m.—ΨȡΦΦ p.m. 

¶ 7 October (Sun)            World Wide Communion Sunday; Deacons meeting at 12:45 p.m 

                                                    Pitt Choral Ensemble Concert  at 4 p.m. 

¶ 10 October  (Wed)      Bible Study (dinner at 6:15; Bible Study starts at 7:00 p.m.) 

¶ 14 October (Sun)         Council Meeting at 12:45 

¶ 17 October (Wed)        Bible Study (dinner at 6:15; Bible Study starts at 7:00 p.m.) 

¶ 20 October (Sat)         Marys & Marthas  meet at 10:00 a.m. 

¶ 21 October (Sun)        Joint worship service at 11:00 a.m.; Young Adult Fellowship  (6:00-8:00 p.m.) 

¶ 24 October (Wed)       Bible Study (dinner at 6:15; Bible Study starts at 7:00 p.m.) 

¶ 26 October (Fri)           Menȭs Fellowship  at 7:00 p.m. 

¶ 28 October  (Sun)        Congregational meeting at 12:30 p.m. 

¶ 31 October (Wed)        Bible Study (dinner at 6:15; Bible study starts at 7:00 p.m.) 

Check out our Facebook page:  First Baptist Church of Pittsburgh! 

 

http://www.fbcpgh.org/calendar

